
KPS Weekly
21.10.22

A word from Mrs Lawrence...
Well, here we are at the end of the �rst half term, and I can honestly say how much I have
enjoyed getting to know the children and families of Kellington Primary School.
It has been a amazing to see the children adapting and changing to our new Kellington Way. It
makes me so proud to be a part of their school journey and I can not wait to watch them
�ourish and progress next half term. I am always here for the children to talk to and to share
their experiences, to enable them to get the most form their time school.
 
Have a relaxing half term
Mrs Lawrence

Attendance

School Meals



Thank you to those who are now choosing their child’s school meal. Please can we ask
everyone to pre-order their child’s school dinner on Parentpay?
 
We have this system in place to support your child to choose a meal that they are going to
enjoy and the choice can be made up to 3 weeks in advance and up to 8:00 am on the day of
the meal.
 
Our younger children especially sometimes �nd it di�cult to make a choice during registration
and whilst the adults in the classroom are available to help, unlike you, they do not know what
your child does or does not like. We are �nding that some children are getting very upset when
they collect their meal and are not allowed to change the choice which has been made.
 
By choosing your child’s school meal it means that we can con�dently encourage them to eat
what they have chosen, and also, as the register can take quite a while if children have not pre-
chosen, we have more time for learning.
 
If you need help with accessing the meal selector on Parentpay please speak to your child’s
class teacher or the school o�ce staff.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 



Celebrations
Star of the Week
Kadie
Ruby
Freya
Astrid
Kaila
 
Half termly Superstars
Jaxon
Ralf
Charlotte
Oliver



William
 

Before and after school clubs
I just wanted to share with parents that the school is still looking into extending our offer
around the school day. As it stands this is not currently �nancially feasible but we are
continuing to explore sources of funding.

Dates for your diary
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Friday 21st October - Training Day - school closed to children 
A reminder that next week is half term and the children will be back in school on Monday 31st
October. 
 
Monday 7th November- Individual photographs (Families with pre nursery siblings can attend
at 8.30am for group photographs).

@KellingtonSch

Kellington Primary school

Best wishes
Mrs Lawrence
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